
 
A NOTE FROM MS. REMINGTON – AUGUST 23RD 
 

Hello Parents!  I hope the first few days 

of the new school year have gone 

smoothly for your student.  We are still 

working on the procedures for 5th grade.  

I will be patient with the students as we 

get everything figured out! 

 

Your student was given a homework 

reading log on Monday.  It is due the 

following Monday.  Your student should 

read for 20 minutes for 5 nights each 

week.  If you are unable to read on a 

certain night because of church or an 

extracurricular activity, your student can 

read over the weekend to meet the 

requirement.  Your student should record 

the book title, minutes read, and 

complete a quick activity for that night’s 

reading.  If you have any questions, 

please contact me at my school email 

listed below.   

 

Your student began filling in his or her 

planner this week.  Please review and sign 

your child’s planner each evening.  This 

will give you an idea of what we are doing 

in the classroom each day. 

 

Please take a few minutes to send me a 

quick email so I can save your email 

address to my address book.  My email 

address is listed to the right.  Thanks! 

 

 

I began sending Remind messages this 

week.  You should have received some 

concerning spelling lists, planners, and the 

homework reading log.  I frequently use 

Remind, and I hope you find the messages 

helpful.   

 

Our first Spelling test is Friday over 

list #1.  Our first Vocabulary test is 

Friday over Lesson #1 in the blue 

vocabulary book.  A great way to study 

for these tests is Quizlet!  The students 

used Quizlet this week in class and should 

know how to find it from the Preston 

website.  It is free and you do not need 

to make an account.   

 

Please visit my teacher website.  It is 

handy for Quizlet, book orders, notes 

from the teacher, etc.  Here is the 

address: 

5thgradeatpreston.weebly.com 

 

Picture Day is August 31st!   

 

 

 

Ms. Remington’s email address: 

julie@preston.k12.ok.us 


